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To whom it may concern. 
 
Content of Consultation 

1. 2024/25 Admissions Policy for consultation 
2. 2025/26 Admissions selection criteria for consultation 

 
 
1. 2024/25 Admissions Policy for consultation 

Please see School Website for full Academy Admissions policy for consultation. 
 Please note: 

 PAN remains at 162 
 There are no changes to the policy which follows in full the Admissions Code 

and works closely with Waltham Forest admissions team. 
 

2. 2025/26 Admissions selection criteria for consultation 
As stated in the Admissions Code (1.24) the school is allowed to select up to 10% based 
upon specific aptitude. From 2025/26 Norlington School will be selecting up to 10% of its 
cohort based upon an aptitude in sports, specifically Cricket. 
 
The final number of places allocated will form part of the overall PAN of the school and 
be a maximum of 10% of PAN (16 places as of 2025/26). The school reserves the right 
to select less than 10% of PAN using its selection criteria. This applies to Year 7 cohorts 
of that year only. 
 
The selection process will include trials held during the winter term with final decisions 
regarding selection to the Cricket Academy will be made by the school. 
  
The school will work in conjunction with the local authority admissions team to ensure 
the process meets all admission code expectations. This will include an adaption of the 
supplementary information form. 

 
Who is consulted? 
This consultation is for the attention of: 

 Persons in the area who have an interest in the proposed arrangements; 
 All other admission authorities within the local area;  
 The local authority 
 Adjoining neighbouring local authorities  

  



 
 
How to respond 
This consultation will run from 10th November 2023 to 20th December 2023.  
 
You are invited to submit responses to; 
 

Admissionsconsultation@Norlington.School 
 
Or in writing to; 

Admissions Consultation 
Norlington School and 6th Form 
Norlington Road 
Leyton 
E10 6JZ 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Juan Hernandez 

 
 
Mr J Hernandez 
Principal 
 
 


